
Ravelston Park – Representation 071 

From: Cally Fraser <REDACTED>  
Sent: 29 April 2022 08:05 
To: Commercial Property <Commercial.Property@edinburgh.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ravelston park 
 
Hi  
We are opposed to any land being used in ravelson park in Blackhall for building on.  
 
Cally Fraser 
REDACTED 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


